
 
 

13th October 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Great Marlow School: Music Department 
 
Greetings from the Music Department at Great Marlow School! The new academic year is in full flow and the 
Music Department are busy rehearsing for a variety of upcoming events.  
 
I am delighted to inform you that your son/daughter is eligible for free music lessons for one of the following 
instruments at Great Marlow School: violin, cello, trumpet, or trombone. Lessons take place each week for 
30-minutes and take place during the school day.  
 
If your son/daughter is interested in pursuing violin, cello, trumpet, or trombone lessons, or would like a 
free trial lesson before committing to lessons, please contact the Music Department: 
music@gms.bucks.sch.uk 
 
In addition to the lessons above, the Music Department offers a wide variety of extra-curricular ensembles. 
Students are not required to sign up, simply turn up and enjoy making music!  
 

 Break 2 After School 

Monday Wind Quintet Piano Duets 

Tuesday Wind Band (Years 7-10) Rock and Pop bands 

Wednesday Lower School Choir (Years 7-9) GCSE Catch-Up Club 

Thursday Show Choir (Years 9-13) Jazz Band (Years 10-13) 

Friday Extra Rehearsals  

 
If you have any questions at all or would like any further information or advice, please do not hesitate to get 
in touch (music@gms.bucks.sch.uk). Thank you for supporting son/daughter with Music at Great Marlow 
School. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Mr O Kidd 
Head of Music 
 

 


